
NOTICE 
 

 
HIGH COMMISSION OF THE UNITED REPUBLIC OF TANZANIA KUALA LUMPUR 

 
SUBJECT: RELOCATION OF THE TANZANIAN HIGH 

COMMISSION 
 

Please be informed that the High Commission of the United 
Republic of Tanzania in Kuala Lumpur has moved to a new 
location. 
 
New Address: 
High Commission of the United Republic of Tanzania 
No. 9, Jalan Lingkungan U-Thant, 
Taman U-Thant, 
55000 Kuala Lumpur, 
Malaysia. 
 
The new office will open on: 
Monday, 25th August 2025. 
 
All other contact details remain the same: 
Phone: +60 3 4251 7603/4 
Fax: +60 3 4251 5641 
Email: tanzaniapassportkl@gmail.com  or 
kualalumpur@nje.go.tz 
 
Website: my.tzembassy.go.tz  
 
Thank you. We look forward to continuing to serve you from our 
new premises. 


